
Good evening, Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

During this season of giving, we are collecting canned foods to help folks in our community.  

Please send in any canned foods with your student to turn in during homeroom.  The class with 

the most canned foods collected will earn a pizza party.  All canned food will be donated to 

Backpack Beginnings. We are also collecting money for United Way.  Students can turn in 

money in homeroom.  If we reach our goal of $1000, our students will earn a day of flexible 

seating during lunch. 

 

Ms. Szalc and Ms. Smith’s classes are working on a project for the animals at the Guilford 

County Animal Shelter --- Operation Santa Paws.  They are collecting pet food, blankets, toys, 

and other items for cats and dogs.  Students can bring donations to the drop box located in the 

front office. The last day to donate is December 15th  

 

Our basketball teams and cheerleaders will be at home on Monday against Western Middle and 

again at home on Thursday against Eastern Middle. The wrestling team will have matches on 

Monday at Western Middle and on Thursday at Eastern Middle.   

 

We are looking forward to seeing you all back Monday morning. 

 

Go Tigers! 


